
From: Sahar, Zalma (MCSCS) [mailto:Zalma.Sahar@ontario.ca] On Behalf Of Pegg, Jon (MCSCS) 
Sent: May 6, 2019 12:12 PM 
To: OFM Subscribers (MCSCS) <OFM.Subscribers@ontario.ca> 
Subject: Fire Marshal Notification to Fire Chiefs - Health Canada Notification - Illegal Marketing of 
Infrared Saunas to Fire Departments with False Cancer Claims 
 

Dear Mayor and Members of Council and Fire Chiefs: 
  
Reference: Request from Health Canada to advise on matters related to infrared 
saunas. 
  
I am writing to provide for your consideration a copy of correspondence I received from 
Health Canada - Marketed Health Products Directorate. If you have any questions, or 
require additional information, you may wish to contact Health Canada directly. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
Jon  
  
Attachment: Health Canada Letter – File 19-101504-117 
  
Jon Pegg 
Fire Marshal and Chief, Emergency Management  
Office of the Fire Marshal and Emergency Management 
Ministry of the Solicitor General 
Forensic Services and Coroner’s Complex 
25 Morton Shulman Avenue 
Toronto, ON, M3M 0B1 
Telephone: 647-329-1239 
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